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NOTICE TO PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 

May 1, 2017 

Re: OBEG Consultation Comments due on “Draft” position on May 8, 2017 

On Friday April 28, 2017 the MSA received two requests for an extension to the comment 
deadline related to the MSA “Draft” position published on April 21, 2017.  Having considered the 
reasons given the MSA has decided to provide a short extension.  

Comments are requested by 4 p.m. on May 8, 2017 and should be sent to 
stakeholderconsultation@albertamsa.ca. Comments that are received will be made public on 
the MSA’s website. In accordance with the stakeholder consultation process this may be the 
final opportunity for stakeholder comment, or the MSA may decide the consultation would 
benefit from further stakeholder input. 

/s/ Matt Ayres 

Market Surveillance Administrator 
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